
By popular request  
North's United Methodist Women are selling their famous 

"FRIENDSHIP SOUP MIX" for $10 this year. 
The container contains the ingredients for a soup that would feed 16 people. The seasonings, lentils, rice, 
dried onions, etc. are already measured and one only needs to add water. Flavored liquid bouillon and/or 
meat may also be added to enhance the soup for your taste.  The soup mixture could then be frozen in 
individual containers and lasts for months.  Now, is the time to order for holiday gifts for family, friends, 
and neighbors. 
Since the church building is not open on a daily basis, we will have them on the front porch of various 
members around the city for easy pick up or if one orders 5 soups they will be delivered to your door.  If 
you are unable to pick up your soup, just contact Carol Tiller.  
We also have arranged for you to pick up the soup in the west entry or west portico on  
Sunday, October 17th and October 24th     9:30-10, 10:30-11, or 12:15-12:30 
Please place an order so we will have your soup labeled for you for a quick pick up on your way out the 
door. Many waited too late last year, and we had already quit making them. 
 
Place orders- 1st Preference- by email to: 2020birthday@gmail.com 
                        Or, call or text Carol Tiller 
 
When placing an order please list your  
  

1. full name: 
2. address 
3. phone number 

 
4. email address  

  
5. Which of the 4 choices and number of each kind 

In jars:         regular      gluten-free        vegetarian ( and also salt free )       vegan  
 
Because jar, rings, and lids have been in short supply this year we may be selling the soup mixture in 
Ziploc bags if they will not be used for gifts. Presently, after we run out of jars, just let us know if soup in 
bags would be ok.  
 
In bags        regular       gluten-free       vegetarian  (salt free)       vegan 
 
We will accept payment by cash or checks written to:  North UMW. 
Also, we accept Venmo  @northumw 
On Sunday mornings the 17th and 24 it will be available to pay with debit or credit card. 
 
So many non-profit organizations have had reduced funding during this past year and really could use 
additional help from us.  
 Please consider supporting our missions around the world; as well as. for our mission projects for our 
church members and local projects!!! 

 


